Hill House, Taplow, Buckinghamshire.

31st December, 1930.

Dear Mr. Bold,

Dorien Leigh send me this morning the copy of "Winter Flowers", a lovely thing in itself, and something to treasure as it comes from you. By a curious chance too I have just lately had a sudden craving for flower pictures, and bought a beauty the other day from the Thornton collection, "American Bog Plants".

So it looks as if there were a little telepathy involved in your delightful gift.

My very best wishes for the New Year.

Jam sonens Walles le & Man